
        
 

~ Elle Landzaad ~  

 

6 April 2011 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

This letter serves to confirm that we made use of ChambelM Translations  to assist in the translation of 
documentation from English to Portuguese.  I would like to thank Mari  Chambel da Silva for the 
professional manner in which she handled our request.  Mari was always available to discuss any questions. 

 

Time was a great concern and Mari assured us that she would deliver before our deadline.  What an 
amazing service! 

 

I would not hesitate to recommend Mari’s work and will definitely keep her details close. 

 

 

Sincerely 

 

Elle Landzaad  


